
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization & Evaluation Division  
7345 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046  
 
 
Subject: Request for a Change in Identification as per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules  
 
01/09/2017 
 
To The Commission,  
 
This change in identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47 CFR 2.933(b) 
for a currently approved device. This application by “3Millid Corporation” (Party A) will establish 
a new FCC ID under “2AKUW-AV90” (Party A – FCC ID) for the purpose of marketing the device.  
 
The original Grant of Equipment Authorization to “Third Millennium Systems Ltd.” (Party B) with 
FCC ID: “UTJ-AV90” (Party B - FCC ID) will remain in effect. A permission letter by “Third 
Millennium Systems Ltd.” (Party B) is also attached.  
 
As per 2.933(b), we declare that the equipment is electrically identical and the only change is 
applicant information, product model name, brand name and the label on the device. The 
original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device;  
 
Original Grantee (Party B):  Third Millennium Systems Ltd. 
FCC ID:     UTJ-AV90 
Equipment Description:  Access Control Reader 
Model:     AV90 
Original Issued Date:   12/06/2016 
 
New Grantee (Party A):  3Millid Corporation 
Federal Registration Number:  0026154252 
FCC ID:     2AKUW-AV90 
Equipment Description:  Access Control Reader 
Model:   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Name:  John Menzel 
Title:  President 
Date:  01/09/2017 


